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Comments: I do not believe that cattle grazing on National Forest Land or on land designated as Wilderness

should ever be permitted, especially since there is little to no compensation for damages done to these areas.

The Trump administration was misguided in allowing this activity to go forward.  Please keep our Wilderness

areas as pristine as possible for future enjoyment of all Americans and National Forests preserved in a natural

state.


